
Inconsiderate and obstructive parking in The Row 
 

The Parish Council have received complaints regarding vehicles parking inconsiderately in The Row, 

particularly around the lane to Lower Trewashford. These have caused issues : 

1. For residents accessing their properties. 

2. Deliveries for Trewashford Farm. 

3. Ambulance attending an emergency call in Mary Moon Close. 

The Parish Council is seeking advice from Cornwall Council on the matter. In the interim, 

parishioners are requested to refrain from parking unless unavoidable and if so, to leave a visible 

note with a contact number. Additionally, if you do encounter a vehicle likely to cause a potential 

obstruction, it is suggested that you leave a polite note on the vehicle with wording similar to: 

 

“Your vehicle is unfortunately causing an obstruction in this road. Please could you park elsewhere in 

future or leave a visible contact phone number” 

Chris Ley has agreed to provide copies of the above if requested. He can be contacted via email 

(chris@chrisley.plus.com), mobile (07972 817086) or by Facebook Direct Messenger. 
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